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A seasoned and creative technologist who has built leading-edge technologies 
both in start-ups and in large corporations. I have 15+ years of hands-on 
experience in all stages of application development life cycle including logical and
physical architecture modeling, Object-Oriented Structures (SOLID, DRY), data 
mining, performance optimization, application integration, implementation 
(Agile/Scrum &amp; Waterfall), and support.

MARCH 2004 – OCTOBER 2005
LEAD SOFTWARE ARCHITECT - ABC CORPORATION

 Re-engineered an existing web-based ERP ColdFusion application into .NET 
using C#, ASP.NET, and SQL Server 2000.

 Created a form-based wizard in ColdFusion that creates input forms in the C# 
language, sql tables and stored procedures in SQL Server.

 Designed and developed an application written in ColdFusion that utilized 
BlueDragon.NET as the application server and Oracle 9.1 as the database 
server.

 Wrote stored procedures in SQL Server to optimize the applications speed as 
well as code reuse.

 Frequently converted client data into existing web applications from various 
sources such as Excel, text files, Access, Oracle, and .REC files.

 Involved writing scripts to import as well as cleanup the data before importing.
 Acted as lead on many company-wide tasks such as interviewing job 

candidates, designing internal bug tracker utility, meeting with and training 
clients and users.

2002 – 2004
LEAD SOFTWARE ARCHITECT - DELTA CORPORATION

 Lead and develop security software products Design freeware and commercial 
software online and utilized by thousands of consumers world-wide Coded .

 Optimized and developed the following web applications using C#.Net and SQL 
Server Database and SSIS o employerpartnership.org US Army - Employer .

 Utilized MVC ASP.NET Framework, Test-Driven Development (TDD), SVN Source 
Control and Cruise Control Build Systems.

 Maintained and enhance existing public website and internal web applications 
using C#.Net MVC Framework for C# &amp; SQL Server with ORM Database 
Mapping.

 Analyzed business requirements and provided architecture solutions based 
upon changing business requirements.

 Developed cloud computing integrations using Salesforce.com CRM and Google 
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APIs along with C#.Net.
 Lead architect responsible for technical oversight and technical delivery of core 

investment product.

EDUCATION

GED

SKILLS

Data Mining, Writing Skills.
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